
School Calendar – WV2 Campus      October 14, 2021
Check the website calendar for all practices, rehearsals, and clubs @ http://westvalley2.americanprep.org/
Check the Facebook page for fun information @ https://www.facebook.com/americanprepWV2

This week
Thursday, October 14 4th-6th Grade Field Trips                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Sistema Ensemble - MP Room⋅2:35 – 5:30pm                                                                                                                                                                                   
Performing Arts Preview⋅6:00 – 8:00pm 
Sistema Bach Buck Store Afterschool

Friday, October 15 End of Term 1 Secondary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sistema Strings Performance UofU v CA (soccer)⋅7:00 – 8:30pm

Saturday, October 16 Attendance School⋅8:00 – 11:00am
Monday October 18-Friday October 22No School -Fall Break                                                                                                                                                                  

Monday, October 25 School Resumes
College Week - October 25 – 29, 2021                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Tuesday, October 26 College Week - APA's Got Talent Auditions
Early Dismissal elementary 12:30
PSAT 8th-11th grade 12:30 pm dismissal
7th grade Rising Stars event 10:30 am dismissal
12th grade Senior Sunrise 10:30 am dismissal

Wednesday, October 27 College Week - APA's Got Talent Auditions                                                                                                                                                                       
College Fair - MPR⋅12:00 – 2:10pm - FAFSA Night⋅6:30 – 7:30pm

Thursday, October 28 College Week - APA's Got Talent Auditions 
Sistema Staff and Student Showcase - 5:00pm MP Room

Friday, October 29 College Week - APA's Got Talent Auditions                                                                                                                                                                      
College Visits⋅8:00am – 3:00pm

Saturday, October 30 Ambassador Dance - Small Gym and MP Room⋅8:00am – 4:00pm

Looking ahead...
Monday, November 01 Builder Theme: I am a builder when I show GRATITUDE THROUGH WORD AND DEED (changing the world for the 

better)   
Dance Class Practice - MPR⋅8:00am – 2:45pm

Tuesday, November 02 Dance Class Practice - MPR⋅8:00am – 2:45pm                                                                                                                                                                                                           
4th Grade Poetry - MP Room⋅2:45 – 3:05pm

Wednesday, November 03 WV2 Quality Tool Stakeholder Meeting⋅11:00am – 12:00pm

Thursday, November 04 Beach Bash (5th)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Elementary Event (5th Grade) - Small Gym⋅11:35am – 2:05pm                                                                                                                                                                           
Sistema Ensemble - MP Room⋅2:35 – 5:30pm

Friday, November 05 1st-3rd Grade Field Trips                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Spirit Wear Day                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Sistema Strings National Anthem Performance UofU vs. UCLA⋅7:00 – 8:00pm

Saturday, November 06 Fall Dance - Main Gym⋅7:00 – 9:00pm

Hello American Prep Families!
We are proud of all families that stop by to get their flu shot this week! It went all smothly and organized, thanks to our amazing community 
and health partners. If you couldn't make it, you can still go to our Salem campus on October 27th 2-4pm or look for other vaccination 
locations offered for the Utah Health Department near you. 

As the weather is changing and our students are running around at recess, we are bound to see a few that have slipped and fallen in the 
mud or puddles. If you know your student is one that likes to play rough please send them with a spare change of clothes to change into. 
We are seeing a lot of students missing class to call home for this.
As the weather is changing and our students are running around at recess, we are bound to see a few that have slipped and fallen in the mud or puddles. If you know your student is one that likes to play rough please send them with a spare change of clothes to change into. We are seeing a lot of students missing class to call home for this.Thank you so much for all your support.

School Phone Number
385-351-3090
Press 1 for Elementary Office
Press 2 for Junior High Office & Secondary attendance
Press 3 for High School Office



Builders Theme: I am a builder when I AM PERFECTLY HONEST!!!
This month, we are focusing on being perfectly honest. We show honesty by doing what we say we will do, when we say we will do it. We 
often think of telling the truth as part of honesty, but it can be so much more than that. Have you ever thought of showing up to class on 
time as a way to be honest? When you come to school, you sign a compact that says you will show up to class on time, turn in your 
homework on time, and do your best. Make a special effort this month to be perfectly honest in all you do!

Announcements and Reminders
General
School Lunch Program
New - Monthly Ordering Required
Starting in October we required parents to order monthly. This will allow all our families an equal opportunity to order lunches 
for their students. We have simplified the ordering process and you only have to order one time for the entire month.

WV2 Ordering for November

Lunch orders for November can be placed on the following dates:

Monday October 11th to Tuesday, October 26th 7pm
How To Order

Please follow these instructions to place your order

Go to https://apalunch.h1.hotlunchonline.net/

Login with your email and password.

If you forgot your password, try 1234.

If you need to answer a security question, what is library card # try 1234.

Click on ORDER (top middle).

Top right make sure to move arrow to November

Scroll down calendar to November 26th

Add menu items (quantity 1) to the cart by clicking on the Blue bar (Regular or Vegetarian) to add to cart.

Review and place the order.

Yes, you will be ordered for entire month even selecting November 26th only
DO YOU HAVE MORE THAN ONE STUDENT? Be sure to use the drop-down button at the top to navigate to the next student and repeat 
the ordering process.

Ordering Assistance from Lunch Staff

Assistance is available by emailing lunch@apamail.org during these times:

Monday October 11th - Friday October 15th from 8 am - 3 pm

Monday, October 25th from 7 am - 7 pm

Tuesday, October 26th from 7 am - 7 pm

Assistance is available by phone:

WV2 - Maria Tamaura mtamaura@apamail.org (Espanol) or 385-351-3090 ext 1112

Friday 10/15 12pm to 2:30pm (Espanol)

WV2 - Gina Ate gfiefia@apamail.org or 385-351-3090 ext 1112

Mondays, Tuesdays & Fridays 12:30pm to 3pm
Wednesdays & Thursdays 1pm to 2pm
NOTE: Lunch staff is unavailable in the mornings as they are preparing lunches for the day. Our priority is to get lunches to our students 
daily and on time. If you need assistance in the mornings you can call or email and someone will call you back and/or email back when 
they are available.

How to Get a Lunch Once Orders are Closed
Any student who desires a meal can go to the lunchroom to receive one. You will have an opportunity to order for next month.

Why We Pre-Order Lunches
At American Prep, all elementary students eat lunch in the classroom. Secondary students eat in multipurpose rooms or cafeterias. All 
meals are prepared at our central kitchen, cooled, and delivered to the campuses, where they are stored in refrigerators.
In order to estimate meal production and facilitate delivery to elementary classrooms, we ask parents to pre-order meals. However, any 
student who desires a meal can go to the lunchroom to receive one.
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FrBcHkaeDSXvgmpUhpdxEg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjSE6rP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly9hcGFsdW5jaC5oMS5ob3RsdW5jaG9ubGluZS5uZXQvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphXisbZ2H_maQGUhRsbWFycXVlekBhcGFtYWlsLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
mailto:lunch@apamail.org
mailto:mtamaura@apamail.org
mailto:gfiefa@apamail.org


Why should you get the Flu Vaccine? Influenza affects everyone 
differently and causes thousands of people with the flu to be 
hospitalized or die due to flu related causes each year. In 2018, 
studies showed that getting the flu vaccine reduced flu related ICU 
stays by 82%. Getting the flu vaccine yearly is the best way to 
protect against the flu.

Don't miss the Free Flu Shot Clinic at our campus, it will be open to 
community! Stop by to get your flu shot next Wednesday, October 
the 13th, 3:00 to 6:00pm.

• Individuals who are getting a flu shot should bring their insurance 
card and photo I.D. to the clinic                                                                                                                                                                                   
• Spouses and dependents (6 months and older) are welcome to 
come and receive their shot as well 

October 26th early dismissal
We invite parents to note on their calendar that Tuesday, October 26th is an early dismissal for all WV2 students. First dismissal is 12:
30pm and second dismissal is 12:55pm. Our faculty has professional development that afternoon as a district. In secondary, the 8th-11th 
graders will be doing a practice assessment to prepare for the SAT and ACT tests. The 7th graders will have an Ambassador activity and 
will finish school at 10:30am. Our 12th grade students have their senior sunrise event from 6:50am to 10:30am. Please make 
arrangements for your 7th and 12th grade students to be picked up at 10:30am on October 26th.

We are excited to announce the launch of our newly designed Reading University site powered by Alexandria.  Amongst the new features 
are cover pictures, search filters, print filters and it is up to the minute accurate to our campus collection  It is also mobile browser friendly!  
Simply click on the grade and you will have your list!  There is no login required.  Reading University is a foundational program in our 
curriculum with the goal to improve comprehension, fluency, and vocabulary.  Check out: americanprep.goalexandria.com.  Get started on 
your RU reading! 

Events outside the school

One of our community partners, the Utah Philharmonic Orchestra, is 
having an October concert specifically for children.

The Utah Phillarmonic Orchestra presents "Witches & Wolves", 
which will be specially for children, at the Midvalley Bible Church, 
13985 South 2700 West, Bluffdale. 

Celebrate Halloween with beautiful music this October 23rd, at 4:00pm.

Go to www.utahphill.org to get your tickets!

Elementary
Builders of the Month for September: I am a builder when I show Enthusiasm 
Kindergarten: Arielle Romero Flores, Ruby Edwards, Jaxton Powell  1st Grade: Scarlet Arellano, Amina Ahmad, Khadija Mohamed  2nd 
Grade: Aziel Santos, Carlos Montilla, Hunter Liston 3rd Grade: Leah Tirado, Lia Wetzel, Gabriel Montes  4th Grade: Gianluca Robles, 
Jennfier Nguyen, Bright Nahayo  5th Grade: Tyler Nguyen, Elizabeth Ward, Xandria McClatchey, Sam Cordero  6th Grade: Samuel 
Laloe, Hugo Morales, Greidy Lozano, Cole Erkkila 

4th-6th Grade Field Trips
Thursday, October 14th, is 4th-6th grade field trip day. Please look for information and permission slips to go home on the learning plans. 

School Uniform Reminder
Term 1 and Term 5 are the only terms that students may wear uniform shorts to school. Starting in Term 2, October 25th, students need to 
be in correct uniform.



APA Reading and Math Lesson Video Bank 
Did you know that there are videos for our math lessons on the APA website? This way if your student is sick for a few days or if they just 
need another  repetition of the teacher teaching it to get their homework done, they can get the help they need. Just click on the math level 
your student is at and click  on the lesson on the left-hand side. Go to www.americanprep.org and then click on "Parent Resources" and 
scroll down to "Reading and Math lessons"  and then click on "Math Lessons" or "Reading Lessons"                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Elementary Late Pick Up 
Students need to be picked up on time. On Monday, Tuesday, Friday students need to be picked up by 3:45pm. On Wednesday and 
Thursday students  need to be picked up by 2:45pm. All elementary students that are not picked up on time will be brought into the 
Elementary Lobby and parents will be  called. Occasionally, situations arise where a parent may be running late. We ask that you please 
call the elementary office so we can plan accordingly.  385-351-3090 Press 1 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Substitutes  
Our Campus is in need of substitutes. We gladly welcome our APA families or friends that would like to come and substitute. If you are 
interested, click  the link to fill out an application. https://recruitingbypaycor.com/career/JobIntroduction.action?
clientId=8a78826753d0044a0153d2e566b2004b&id=8a7885ac7b55f6bb017b74d34016438c&source=&lang=en   
 

Secondary
Upcoming 8th grade Science Fair December 8th at 2:30
Parents we are in need of judges to help our 8th grade class have the best experience with their science fair! If you are available to help 
here at the school for a couple hours on December 8th from 1:45 to 4:00, please contact Mr Winegar at jwinegar@apamail.org. 
Additionally, if you are able to help with the judging your student will be eligible to recieve 4 tardy credits to apply toward any NC due to 
excessive tardies
Attendance School
We will be offering Attendance School from 8am to 11am on Saturday Oct 16th. Please refer to the parent student handbook for details 
about NC marks and how to remedy them through Attendance School. A parent or student must pay for Attendance School at the JH or 
HS office prior to each Saturday. Payments will not be taken the morning of the Attendance School offering. Here is the link to the parent 
student handbook. See page pg. 17 and 18 for details.
https://www.americanprep.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/WV2_PSH_21-22_Secondary.pdf 

We will be offering Attendance School 
from 8am to 11am on Saturdays Oct 
16th. Please refer to the parent student 
handbook for details about NC marks 
and how to remedy them through 
Attendance School. A parent or student 
must pay for Attendance School at the 
JH or HS office prior to each Saturday. 
Payments will not be taken the morning 
of the Attendance School offering. Here 
is the link to the parent student 
handbook. See page pg. 17 and 18 for 
details.
https://www.americanprep.org/wp-
content/uploads/2021/08/WV2_PSH_21
-22_Secondary.pdf 

Attention parents with students in Advanced Placement classes: The sign up and payment process for AP classes will begin Monday 
October 4, 2021. Full priced tests are $96. Students on fee waiver or free and reduced lunch will pay $53. We are also willing to do 
payment plans if you cannot pay the full amount by the due date of October 14, 2021. The benefit of paying and taking the AP test is if 
your student scores between a 3-5 most colleges accept this for credit. This is a reduced cost compared to regular college tuition. We 
encourage all AP students who are willing to put in the work and effort to sign up for AP tests. The deadline for paying for AP tests is 
October 14, 2021. If you have any questions please email lpetherbridge@apamail.org

Secondary Ambassadors
On October 13th, the 11th Graders hiked the Draper Suspension Bridge. They hiked a grand total of 3.5 miles!! It ended up being a great 
day! The sun was shining and the leaves were beautiful colors. After the hike, we had beef hotdogs and s’mores. This was a wonderful 
opportunity for students to bond together, learn about focusing on important ways to spend their time, and accomplish a tough goal. We 
are proud of our 11th Grade students!

Athletics
Sport Date What Where
HS Girls Volleyball October 23, Sat State First Round TBD
HS Cross Country October 27, Wed State XC Champs Regional Athletic Complex, Rose Park UT
JH Girls Basketball Tryouts October 27, Wed TRYOUTS WV2 - Small Gym
HS Girls Volleyball October 29th - 30th State Tournament Utah Valley University

Secondary Ambassadors

On October 13th, the 11th Graders hiked the Draper Suspension Bridge. They hiked a grand total of 3.5 miles!! It ended up being a great 
day! The sun was shining and the leaves were beautiful colors. After the hike, we had beef hotdogs and s’mores. This was a wonderful 
opportunity for students to bond together, learn about focusing on important ways to spend their time, and accomplish a tough goal. We 
are proud of our 11th Grade students!

Afterschool
Our students are performing the National Anthem on Friday, October 15th for the University of Utah vs. CA soccer game. They have 
worked so hard and are super excited!

We will have a Sistema Staff and Student Showcase Thursday, October 28th 5:00pm in the MP Room. If your student is participating,
they will be sent home on Tuesday, October 26th with a flyer stapled to their learning plan. Thank you for your support!

Thank you for supporting our students afterschool!


